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We pray today in thanksgiving for our new Holy Father, Pope Francis I. May God grant him the 

grace, courage and strength to serve our Church in fidelity to the will of Christ.  

 

1. Episcopal Ordination – April 2, 2013 

 

Tickets ordered by parishes for the upcoming ordination and installation of our new bishop will 

be mailed tomorrow and should be in parish offices early next week. There were enough tickets 

for requests for both upstairs and downstairs seating to be seated in the main body of the church. 

As well, the package includes tickets to fulfill requests for more if they became available. The 

Cathedral is now full! Any further requests will be given tickets for seating in the lower hall. 

Also, those who arrive at the Cathedral without a ticket will be seated in the lower hall 

(wheelchair accessible) rather than the auditorium next door. For your information, there will be 

17 bishops and 44 priests concelebrating with Most Rev. Stephen Jensen at this celebration.    

 

2. Chrism Mass Dinner Reminder 

 

Parishes/missions that have not sent in their RSVP for the dinner before the Chrism Mass are 

reminded to do so by Friday, March 15
th

 at 4 p.m. Please send your response to Jennifer at 

Sacred Heart Cathedral (telephone 250 564-5225, email shcath@shcable.com or fax 250 614-

0252).  

 

3. Job posting – St. Anthony School, Kitimat 

 

Please post the attached employment opportunity on parish bulletin boards and put an 

announcement in parish bulletins. Thank you. 

 

4. CCCB Publications now online 

The Canadian Conference of Catholic Bishops (CCCB) announced the launch of a new website 

for online ordering. This new site will facilitate the ordering of products 24 hours a day, seven 

days a week by means of credit card or purchase order. The site also offers the ability to choose 

different shipping options using real-time shipping rates and priority service. Customers can 

view product availability and also track their orders. To link to the CCCB Publications Website, 

go to http://www.cccbpublications.ca.  
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